
1

Sharon Craig

From: Neale Redfern
Sent: 10 February 2022 10:15
To: Planning
Cc: Adele Little
Subject: Ref No: 3/2022/0082 The Old Garage Site, Dunsop Bridge

SR-47478 The Old Garage Site, Dunsop Bridge 
 
Having viewed the planning application documents on-line, I have no comments to make from a food/workplace 
safety perspective. 
 
Regards 
 
Neale Redfern 
Environmental Health Officer 
Tel: 01200 414558 
 


